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I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on December 19, 2016 resolved: 
 
6. That the following actions be taken with respect to the 11th Report of the Accessibility 
Advisory Committee from its meeting held on November 24, 2016: 
 
a) that the Civic Administration BE ADVISED that the Accessibility Advisory Committee 

(ACCAC) supports, in principle, the broadening of access of the proposed subsidized 
transit model, to support the expansion of inclusivity within the program, noting that the 
ACCAC had reservations as to whether the current funding model offers this; it being 
noted that the staff report dated November 16, 2016, from C. Smith, Manager, 
Community Partnerships and Funding, with respect to this matter, was received; 

 
b) that the following actions be taken with respect to the Built Environment and Facilities 

Sub-Committee report dated November 14, 2016: 
 

i) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to consider the attached Accessible 
Cab User Review; and, 

ii) the attached letter of support BE FORWARDED to the Trails Advisory Group and 
the Environmental and Parks Planning Division for their consideration; it being 
noted that the sub-committee would like to be included in any further 
developments, with respect to this matter; 

 
c) that the following actions be taken with respect to the Education and Awareness Sub-

Committee report dated November 14, 2016: 
 

i) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to outsource the finalized development 
of the three Accessibility Advisory Committee (ACCAC) brochures, to be 
completed prior to the end of 2016; and, 

ii) it BE NOTED that the ACCAC approved expenditures of $5.34 to F. de Lasa, to 
cover costs associated with the printing of brochure templates; it being further 
noted that the ACCAC has sufficient funds in its 2016 budget to cover these 
expenditures; and, 
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d) clauses 1, 4 and 7 to 13, BE RECEIVED. (6/1/CPSC) 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/jb 
 
 
cc: A. Macpherson, Manager, Environmental & Parks Planning 
 ACCAC 
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